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28 Park Village 

East

13/09/2017  13:31:542017/3593/L OBJ Phebe Robinow We support all the comments made by members of the NIWG (Noise Insulation Working 

Group). The point most relevant to our situation from those made by the NIWG is that 

acceptance of only internal glazing, whether or not detrimental to the internal fabric of the 

building, would be a disaster for 28 PVE, both because we need working shutters for 

security and because, as the report points out, stucco, which is not original, can be easily 

replaced whereas old and original wooden shutters will be damaged if pinned back, plus our 

bookshelves would have to be torn away to accommodate the internal framework.
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